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May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

As we get closer to the start of our new school year (2017-2018), the WVCA team has 
been working hard to ensure that this coming school year is a successful one. One of our 
top priorities will be to spread the word about our wonderful school and unique 
program to the community.   

Everything that makes WVCA successful is built upon the support of our families. You 
are the biggest advocates for our school, and we appreciate that.   

We offer an early registration discount of $50 per family for current students who 
register for next year. To enjoy the discount, you must fill out the Application 
Form and return it with a check to school by 5/21/2017. 

After 5/21/2017, you can mail the Application Form and a check to:   

WVCA, P.O Box 8276, Calabasas, CA 91372 

If you have any questions, please contact us at: (818) 381-9822. 

We thank you all for your efforts and hard work. As a community school, we rely on 
everyone’s participation. Let's make the coming 2017-18 school year our best at WVCA. 

Sincerely, 

Bing Li 
Principal 


